
Request to all patients, 
 
If you develop a fever, cough, or shortness of breath within 14 days after coming back from 
the regions where the new strain of Coronavirus is prevalent (such as Hubei province, China).  
If you have had close contact with who has came back from the regions within 14 days or 
patient of the new strain of Corona virus. 
Please call health center(0942-83-2161) and follow their instructions before visiting hospital. 
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